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Our work in places like Kitwanga and
surrounding Gitxsan Nation is built on long-
standing relationship, trust, and the love of our
Creator. We walk with families in times of
sorrow, bring songs and smile during holidays,
support youth through encouragement,
healing and faith gatherings and hope-filled
messages. Having a permanent base will
strengthen these efforts, giving us:

A space to host events and workshops.
A place of prayer, refuge, and connection

      for community members.
A place for volunteers serving people.

A STEP CLOSER TO HOME

A VISION TAKING ROOT
IN KITWANGA
Dear Friends and Supporters,

We are excited to share an important
update on SULADS CANADA's long-
held vision to establish a welcoming
space where First Nations people can
truly feel at home. While our initial
plans to rent a church or building did
not materialize as hoped, our
commitment to this dream remains
unwavering.

Recently, we were blessed with an
opportunity to discuss future
possibilities with Pastor Brian Wahl
Church Ministries Director British
Columbia and Pastor Paul Llewellyn,
President of Seventh-Day Adventist
Church Canada.
These conversations have reinvigorated
our mission and brought new hope to
our efforts.

WHY IT MATTERS

Paul Llewellyn 
President of the Seventh-day Adventist
Church in Canada (SDACC)

Pastor Brian Wahl 
Church Ministries Director British Columbia
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We thank our supporters, friends, and First
Nation partners who continue to inspire and
teach us through their resilience, generosity,
and deep connection to the land and Creator.

With hope and humility,
The SULADS Canada Team
📞 Contact: (780)-904-2619
📧 Email: embaragona@gmail.com
🌐 Website: https://www.suladscanada.com
📍 Follow us: Facebook: Sulads Canada

HOW YOU CAN BE
INVOLVED
We would like you to join us in
prayer and a partnership as we seek
to make this vision a reality. Your
support  whether through financial
giving, volunteering, or sharing our
mission with others- helps us stay
rooted in purpose.

If you’d like to learn more about the
property or how to get involved,
please reach out to us through our
website or contact our team directly.
We don’t need a grand building -
just a space where people know they
belong.

IN GRATITUDE

Discover more inspiring
stories on our website.


